Mackenzie Valley :'

Review Board “\

March 5, 2009
To Selwyn Project Distribution List
Re: Pre-Hearing Conference Date Change

Due to scheduling conflicts the Selwyn Project Pre-Hearing Teleconference will now be held on
the following Monday March 23rd, 2009 from 1-4pm in the Review Board Boardroom. Please

make note that all other information has not changed.
We apologize for an inconvenience this change has caused.

If you have any further questions regarding this Environmental Assessment please contact myself or

Tawanis Testart at the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Nicole Spencer

Project Lead

Mackenzie Valley Review Board
#200 Scotia Centre, 2™ Floor
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone: (867) 766-7062

Fax: (867) 766-7074

Email: nspencer@reviewboard.ca




